
Important Dates 

 

 Return to school 

Wednesday 4th January 

8:30am 

Talbot Primary School Newsletter Date: 16th December 2022 

Headteacher's Message 
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your contribution to Talbot Primary School this term. There has been some   

fantastic events, notably, bonfire night and the recent Christmas celebrations. 

 
The children excelled themselves in the carol concert, nativity and Christmas showcases. I would like to thank all the staff for all the extra 

bits they have done, which include, breakfast with Santa, the Christmas parties and a particular thank you to Mrs Prentice for her work 

with the choir especially last weekend when they attended the Lighthouse. 

 

Thank you from all of us for your kind gifts and cards with Christmas messages and best wishes. 
 

Finally, we wish you a merry Christmas and a happy and healthy new year and look forward to seeing you on WEDNESDAY 4th         

JANUARY 2023 

  
Mrs Kate Curtis 

Headteacher 

Christmas Events 

 

It has been a busy few weeks at school with our Christmas events. We had breakfast with Santa this week, the Chartwells Christmas 

meal on Wednesday and of course Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 with their amazing performances to parents last week. 

We also had our annual choir performance at St Mark’s Church, don’t forget to keep clicking that like button on Facebook to  keep us 
near the top of the Hamwic schools competition. 

Staff Changes 

 

Tomorrow we say goodbye to Mr Oliver 

Hodgman and Mr Michael Richards, we 

would like to thank them for all their hard 
work and wish them all the best for the 

future. 

 

We have a new SENDCo – Mrs Louise 

McDonald. Mrs Emily Grandis will be   

supporting this position until Louise starts 

with us. 

Head Lice 

 

Whilst at home over 

the Christmas        

holidays, this is a 
good time to check for 

head lice and treat 

your children's hair if 

they have them 

Please see additionally on the email; 

 Free activities for your children to do over the holiday’s 

 Information on Scarlet Fever and Strep A, please keep vigilant of any symptoms. 

 

Winter Clothing 

 

On your return to 

school, please make 

sure you are        
prepared for cold       

weather, coats, hats 

and scarves etc and 

please also ensure 

they are named. 

Reading 

 

Keep reading over the holiday’s, 
it’s the best thing that your         

children can do and it’s great fun 

too. 


